THE OXFORD

THE QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER OF OXFORD WALK SUBDIVISION



OTHER STORIES INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Mayor Broom chats with Oxford Walk Homeowners

The Most Wonderful Time of the Year

Written by Oxford Walk HOA

This year has been filled with tons of adventure, challenges and victories. While we all are coping with life during a global pandemic, we've all been smazed by the strength of the human spirit. Resilient through life's challenges and hopeful for a better tomorrow.

This past quarter, with the help of Community Association Management, Oxford Walk HOA Board has been victorious in resolving lawsuits ranging from unresolved lawn care disputes to homeowner claims which lacked validity. Our goal is to maintain the integrity of our community while remaining fiscally responsible.



Community Happenings

Written by Oxford Walk HOA

You asked and we're listening! We've increased community engagement by having some fun events this quarter ranging from Tailgating Parties, Halloween/Fall Festival and a Secret Santa Dinner. What a great time to get to know your neighbors in a small intimate setting. What a blast to see all of you (and your pets) in some amazing costumes all while being Merry as we supported local restaurants this December.

Our phenomenal mayor, Bianca Motley Broom is excited to hear the concerns of Oxford Walk Homeowners and has agreed to attend our next community meeting in January. We'll be sure to keep you posted via Group Me so you can mark your calendar and we can have 100% participation. We'll be discussing speed bumps, sidewalks, and any other community concerns. Please stay tuned.



"We will open the book. Its pages are blank. We are going to put words on them ourselves. The book is called Opportunity and it's first chapter is New Year's Day." - Edith Lovejoy Pierce